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 Star of the 
Week 

for some lovely writing 
in RE about Jesus and 

Anna and Simeon. 

Well Done! 

Literacy 

This week in Literacy we have started to learn the story of The 
Three Little Pigs. We created a class story map and we have 

been using this to help us retell the story. 

One of our Literacy focuses for this half term is about describing 
characters, so this week we have also had a go at describing the 

Big Bad Wolf. Using a picture of this character to help the     
children were able to come up with some lovely descriptive   

sentences. 

 

Visit to St. Peter’s Church 

Our RE topic this term has been about Special    People, and 
this has included thinking about the special people who 

help out as church. As part of this topic we like to visit St. 
Peter’s church in the centre of Earl Shilton. We shall be 

making this visit next Thursday (26th January) morning. As 
this is a local trip you do not need to sign a consent form as 

you did this on the Home 
School Agreements. We 
do, however, need  sup-

port with walking to and 
from the church so that 
the trip can take place. 

We will be leaving school 
at 9.30am and by back 

for 11.30. If you can walk 
with us please let me 

know. 

Homework 

For this week’s homework there is a Literacy 
challenge where you shall be putting your  
descriptive skills to good use in helping to 

catch the Big Bad Wolf. 
In this week’s Story 
Time With Jesus you 
will be revisiting the 

story of Jesus meeting 
Anna and Simeon at the 

temple. 


